
Special General Meeting of Members: Saturday March 9th 1929. 

 

Present: Mr F moss in the chair and sixty members present. 

 

The meeting was called to deal with the following business. “Alteration of Rules 8c and 22a”. 

 

Rule 8c. The Annual Subscription for Gentlemen shall be £4-4-0 due in advance on the 25th 

March. Rule 22a. Ladies Annual Subscription shall be £2-2-0. 

 

To consider and deal with a recommendation from the Committee that the Annual 

Subscription be raised from the 25th March as follows: -  

Gentlemen to £5-5-0 

Ladies to £3-3-0. 

 

The Captain Mr F Moss opened the meeting and gave reasons for the suggested increase in 

subscriptions and stated that the proposal had been brought forward in Committee and had 

the unanimous backing of the Committee; he also stated that he would be glad if the 

members in discussing the proposal would confine themselves to the business before the 

meeting as nothing else could be considered. The Captain then formally moved the increase in 

the subscriptions and alteration of the Rules as per the Circular. 

 

The Secretary Mr J Gibson then gave figures shewing Income and Expenditure from 1925 also 

the increase in same from 1917and gave the number of members, also particulars of the 

improvements carried out in connection with the Club House and Course and how the 

increase had been brought about. He gave figures shewing that £80 for decoration of the Club 

internally, £60 for electric light and £55 to pay of loans to Honorary Members and members 

who had ceased to be members totalling up to £195 was required immediately; also that 

some of the £20 loans should be reduced to £10 and that £20 per annum should be left on 

one side to cover the cost of decoration of the Club which now had to be carried out by the 

Club. 

 

Several other items were mentioned and the Secretary then formally seconded the proposal 

and asked for the support of the meeting in passing same.  

 

Mr Robson, the Treasurer supported the resolution and gave particulars of income and 

expenditure and appealed for support. The Captain the declared the question open for 

discussion. 

 

A goodly number of members took part in the discussion which followed and many questions 

were asked and answered. The proposal was then put to the meeting and 54 member voted 

for the proposal and 6 against. The proposal was declared carried. 

 

A vote of thanks to the Captain for presiding terminated the meeting and the Captain replied 

and thanked the members for such a good attendance. 

 

Fred Moss 

May 7th 1929 


